Blochairn Housing Association

Annual General Meeting 1 September 2020

The Association's Annual General Meeting (AGM) was held on Tuesday 1 September using the Zoom on line conference system.

We would like to thank the 22 Members who attended the AGM to allow the meeting to go ahead before the legal deadline of 30 September. Four Members opted to come into the office, applying the appropriate social distancing and PPE.

Attendees heard the annual report from Chairperson, Lynsey Morgan, who retires after 5 years in the Chair and is standing down as a Committee member after 8 years. Our thanks go to Lynsey and to the other Committee members who stood down (Denise Doherty, Andy Duffus and Rose McLeish) for their contribution over recent years.





The elected Committee of 10 Members is Lazarous Chisela; Manal Eshelli; Michelle Murray-Moore; Sakina Masih; Catherine Neil; Joan Reuston; Sheena Stephen; Frances Tierney; Olga Vassiljeva and Ewa Wojcik.

Auditors, Alexander Sloan Ltd., presented the Annual Accounts to 31 March 2020 and were confirmed as Auditors for 2020/2021.

Sadly, we were unable to invite non-Members, elected officials or guest speakers. We were particularly disappointed to be unable to award the Community Citizenship awards to Royston Primary and St Roch's Primary schools. And, of course, we were unable to hold our traditional raffle!

We hope that we will be able to return to our usual format by next year and also return to our preferred time for the AGM at the end of June.

Please use our web site and Facebook page to keep up to date with our news. You can also download the Blochairn mobile phone App. Recently, we have introduced a mobile phone text bulletin for important news. If you haven't received it you can email your mobile phone number to us at admin@blochairn.org. You can confirm your email address at the same time.



BLOCHAIR

Our Facebook page has 855 "Followers". There's a mix of serious stuff, general interest and humour too. Why not 'Like' and 'Follow' us?

